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File ID: 2025-01177 6/9/2025 Item 5.

Amending the Resource Allocation and Efficiency at Impacting Public Safety Ad Hoc
Committee Scope - Sacramento Police Department Overtime

File ID: 2025-01177
Location: Citywide

Recommendation: Discuss the scope of the Resource Allocation and Efficiency at Impacting Public
Safety Ad Hoc Committee and provide direction to the Chair on whether the scope should be
amended to specifically include the Sacramento Police Department’s Overtime practices and policies
considering recent publications of doubled salaries for certain police officers for multiple years.

Contact: Kim Carter-Martinez, Chair; Manuel Buenrostro, Vice Chair; Sacramento Police Review
Commission

Presenter: Kim Carter-Martinez, Chair; Manuel Buenrostro, Vice Chair; Sacramento Police Review
Commission

Attachments:
1-Description/Analysis

Description/Analysis

Issue Detail: The Sacramento Community Police Review Commission’s (“SCPRC”) Resource
Allocation & Efficiency at Impacting Public Safety Ad Hoc Committee is tasked with the goals to
review and evaluate the goals and key performance metrics of the Sacramento Police Department
(“SPD”) to measure the impacts to public safety; and provide recommendations to the SCPRC, SPD,
and the City Council for future actions and policy changes related to improving public safety. This
agenda item will be an opportunity for the commission to dive deeper into what the scope of this Ad-
Hoc Committee might entail, including a potential review of how several SPD expenditures might be
contributing or not contributing to improving public safety. Given the recent news and analysis on
May 23 from the Sacramento Bee, 15 Sacramento police officers doubled their pay with overtime for
multiple years: https://www.sacbee.com/news/local/article 306574586.htmi#storylink=cpy, this will be
an opportunity to provide feedback into how this issue might be incorporated within the scope of this
Ad-Hoc Committee and for the SCPRC to learn more about this issue.

Policy Considerations: None.
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Economic Impacts: None.

Environmental Considerations:

California Environmental Quality Act (CEQA): The proposed action is not a project under CEQA
because it is an organizational or administrative activity that will not result in direct or indirect physical
changes in the environment. (CEQA Guidelines §15378(b)(5).)

Sustainability: Not applicable.

Commission/Committee Action: None.

Rationale for Recommendation: None.

Financial Considerations: Not applicable.

Local Business Enterprise (LBE): Not applicable.
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